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           (202) 225-6155 
Congressman Heller to Welcome Carson City Teachers 
Media Advisory:

Wednesday, August 22, U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-Carson City) will welcome new Carson City teachers at 9:30am at the Carson Nugget.   
What: U.S. Congressman Dean Heller to speak to new Carson City teachers
When: August 22 at 9:30am – 10:00am
Where: Carson Nugget, 507 N. Carson Street
Please contact Stewart Bybee at 202-669-7045 or at stewart.bybee@mail.house.gov for further information.  
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